
SDNP/23/04993/FUL Land at Elm Rise 

 

Following consideration at the SDNPA Planning Committee on 13 February 2025, 

this application was deferred to allow the SDNPA to continue discussions with the 

applicant primarily regarding flooding and drainage. The application would then 

come back to the SDNPA Planning Committee for further consideration at a future 

meeting.  

The 13th February 2025 meeting can be viewed via the following link and the 

application is Agenda item 6 (approx. 15 mins into the meeting). 

 

SDNPA Planning Committee 13 February 2025 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7zRcRVkQPm4&t=120s

